
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER

PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:23:47 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: tagbs@everyactioncustom.com <tagbs@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 1:47 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to end this fiasco! The
energy being forced on us by our government, Offshore wind is neither clean nor green. It is the least effective
energy source among the green options and the most expensive. It will decimate our oceans and our sky’s, killing
numerous species, bring them to extinction. It will do nothing to even slow climatE change and might even e
celebrate it with the process of using ocean water to cool the turbines then returning it to the ocean at 90°F and with
chemicals including chlorine. This will kill everything in the area of the turbines.

Yes, Climate change affects everyone regardless of zip code, so I urge you to implement a plan that greatly reduces
our emissions in a way that also benefits our communities and improves people’s lives but DOES NOT KILL
OTHER SPECIES!

To reach our clean energy goals and reduce emissions, New Jersey must reduce harmful pollution from the
transportation sector, decrease emissions from the building sector, maximize energy efficiency, and help residents
lower their energy bills. But making us switch to electric vehicles will tax an ancient grid that can not handle it.

Lastly, I urge you to think about New Jersey’s most vulnerable communities who may not have access to these clean
energy sources in all facets of the plan. In order to make a fair transition to clean energy, all New Jerseyans must
have access to affordable clean energy without their electric bills tripeling

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to a better solution to  New Jersey’s clean energy future!

Sincerely,
Trudy Getler
608 Washington St Apt A414  Cape May, NJ 08204-2358 tagbs@aol.com
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